Subject: Radio Heatherwood Presenters Newsletters

From: "Secretary" < Secretary@radioheatherwood >

Date: 07/12/2002, 15:28

To: Radio Staff



The Radio Heatherwood staff newsletters took many styles and methods of production during its publications.

We have recreated an issue distributed by email to radio staff and also posted on the staff noticeboard.

This newsletter originally published as above date.

The only changes made to these emails have been the removal of personal phone numbers and email addresses.

Background Story to Email:-

News 07.12.2002

PJ Davidson-Smith Former Secretary

All content is copyrighted

No Unauthorised Publication Without Written Consent

©facebook.com/PJProductions.AudioImageandVideoArchive

Subject: News 07.12.2002

From: "Secretary" <Secretary@radioheatherwood >

Date: 07/12/2002, 15:28

To: Radio Staff

Hi Guys & Girls

Some news for you this week:-

New Recruits

David has interviewed three new recruits today and they will be starting as follows. Chris Pritchard to Mondays starting 16th, also Amy Addison. On Wednesday 11th Elizabeth Scott (Known as Whizz to her Friends) will be joining.. Two of the recruits found us via the internet. I'm sure you will make them feel most welcome. I will have contact details available shortly.

Rhapsody Progress

The computers were ordered this week and will be delivered on 21st December. The cheque for the software has been paid yesterday. The Sunninghill Fuel Allotment Trust have paid the balance of the funding into our account. In addition the Ascot Fire Brigade Trust have also paid the full amount into our account.

They have obviously done a u-turn on how we were to be paid. I think they realized that they would be bombarded with separate invoices and that this would delay the project. I'm pleased they have done this because it means as and when we need to purchase it I haven't got to keep getting pro-forma invoices and then forwarding them on .

Watch out for emails from Matt on program inserts etc.

Trainspotters Club

A big thankyou to all those who turned up Thursday for the drink. It was nice to meet some of you socially and I'm sure we all got something out of it. Laraine couldn't make it because she's across the pond at the moment but I managed to give Matthew a kiss on your behalf (Yuk).

Missing CD

Please check your bags cd 354 has gone missing artist Sting.

Patient Power

It looks like work has commenced on the installation of some of the cables for the system. All the main manholes are open and cables are in evidence.

Web Site Links

I have been working on a new web site for fernhill travel. It was posted this week, if you want to see what it looks like. www.fernhill.co.uk/

Don't forget if you come across a site which would be useful to others let us know.

League of Friends Website

If you would like to know what life at the hospital was like back in the war years look at the following league page which I have just posted.

www.lof-heatherwood.org.uk/memlane.htm

Vinyl Warning

Next Saturday PJ & Alan Holder will present a trip down memory lane with a joint show taking i in turns on the bath chair.

Presenters Id Badges

The new ones are in your team trays, please return the old plastic wallets to my tray. If you need a new chain let me know. Those of you who leave their badges at the studio i have changed them for you.

Car Park Permits 2003

These will be in your trays next week.

That's all for now

Regards
Peter J Davidson-Smith
Radio Heatherwood & League of Friends
Heatherwood Hospital Ascot Berks.
www.lof-heatherwood.org.uk
www.radioheatherwood.org.uk

All content is copyrighted
No Unauthorised Publication Without Written Consent
©facebook.com/PJProductions.AudioImageandVideoArchive/